Editor’s Note

Because of the pressure of other obligations, Professor Forest Hill of
the University of Texas has asked to be relieved from the editorship of
the Book Review section of this Journal.

Professor Rondo Cameron, Director of the Graduate Program in Eco-
nomic History at the University of Wisconsin, has agreed to accept the
responsibility. The first section of book reviews to be organized and col-
lated by Professor Cameron will be that contained in the September 1968,
issue (Volume XXVIII, No. 3).

We take this opportunity to express our thanks to Professor Hill for his
services to the Journal and to the Association in the past.
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